Buld Planned Closures
RICC | and Detours

The list below shows planned closures and detours as part of highway, rail and
lagoon improvement projects.

Week of January 30, 2017

HIGHWAY

e Motorists should expect lane closures along southbound Interstate 5 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. between
Lomas Santa Fe Drive and Manchester Avenue on Monday, January 30, and Tuesday, January 31,
for tree and vegetation removal.

= Nearby residents can expect intermittent noise and lights during work hours

e Motorists should expect a closure of the southbound Interstate 5 on-ramp at Manchester Avenue from
9 p.m. on Monday, January 30, and Tuesday, January 31, for tree and vegetation removal.
= Motorists wishing to access the southbound I-5 on-ramp from Manchester Avenue will be
detoured to northbound I-5 to Birmingham Drive, to southbound I-5.

RAIL

e No closures or detours are currently planned.

LAGOON/BIKE/PEDESTRIAN

e To view current San Elijo Lagoon trail closures please visit sanelijo.org/trails.
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